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Reality stars given a ‘hard
time’ about attending
Fashion Week
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Phillip Bloch and Porsha Williams attend the Vivienne Tam fashion show.

Reality stars are being blocked from the front row at Fashion Week by publicists and show
runners, says stylist Phillip Bloch.

“They’re giving reality girls a hard time,” he told us at the Vivienne Tam show at Lincoln



Center. “They really just want the young, ingénue-y girls; you may not even know their

names.”

Asked which stars have had issues, Bloch mentioned Atlanta “Housewife” Porsha
Williams (who was seen with him at shows for Alice + Olivia and Vivienne Tam), adding,
“I have heard quite a few names. They gave people a hard time about seats . .. There’s a
weird push-me, pull-you feel to it. Yet you bring somebody and everybody is taking
pictures. It’s good for the audience, it’s good for the energy.”




